
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
DATE: 23 OCTOBER 2018 
 
WATER SUPPLY DISRUPTIONS IN GIYANI. 
 

  
The provision of water in the town of Giyani and its sections has been disrupted due 
to a damaged booster pump. The booster pump is connected to a main pipe line that 
is abstracting water from the Nsami Dam to a reservoir in Giyani. The Mopani District 
Municipality's technicians who have been deployed in the area are working tirelessly 
to ensure that the booster pump is repaired and that normalcy is restored. The 
situation mainly affects high lying areas such as the Giyani town, section E and F. 
Our analysis also identified aging water infrastructure as one of the contributory 
factors to consistent water cuts in Giyani. We are urging residents who are still 
receiving water in their households to use water sparingly. The district municipality is 
also looking at a possibility of deploying water tankers to the affected areas to supply 
water as a temporary measurer.   
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Issued by the District’s Communications Unit. For more information, kindly contact 
Spokesperson Witness Tiva on 071 2492 178. 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 


